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FIM postgraduates Colloquium

FIM postgraduate colloquium takes place biannually. For this year, the session was
held on 16t June 2016 at the newly renovated lecture room BKO1 @ Orange. The
biannual Colloquium provides an opportunity to allow the postgraduate students to
come together and speak about their work and interact socially, rather than just in
an academic setting.




